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® MULTI PARTY NEGOTIATING PROCESS 

PO Box 307, Isando 1600 

Telephone : (011) 397-1198 Fax : (011) 397-2211 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 

Please be informed that the meeting of the Communications Committee has been 

rescheduled, and will be held on Wednesday 21 April at 14h00 at the WTC, 

Kempton Park. 

The meeting preceeds that of the Planning Committee, which is to be held on 

Thursday 22 April. 

We hope this meets with your approval. 

If you have queries please do not hesitate to contact Ms Glenda Cohen or Ms Sylvia 

Briggs on the above telephone or fax number. 

Yours sincerely 
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